
 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Circulation Theology 
 

What happens when blood stops circulating through a body? It dies.   

What did Jesus do right after instituting the Eucharist? In the Gospel of John, he showed us how to keep 
his blood circulating in order to maintain a healthy vibrant body: he washed his disciples feet and  
instructed everyone to do the same. 

If we receive the body and blood of Christ but have no intention of maintaining a serving relationship with 
the rest of the body and if we treat the Eucharist as a private devotion, like a spiritual gas station that is 
solely for our own benefit, the whole point of the Eucharist is missed.  
If we do not receive in order to wash the feet of others around us, the 
circulation of life-giving blood encounters a blockage. If the blockage is 
severe enough, the body starts to lose energy and eventually die.  

Jesus not only washed his disciples feet, he also went out to suffer and 
die in complete forgiveness, further demonstrating his call to us to serve 
and to allow his lifeblood to course freely through his whole body by  
acting in self giving love and forgiveness.  This maintains a healthy  
spirituality in you as well as in the body of Christ around you.   

Love. Forgive. Love. Forgive. Love. Forgive. Love. Forgive. 

Get that blood pumping! 

Jean Allen 

We are opened! 
Please note the Mass times:  

Saturday : 4 pm (Confessions at 3pm) 
Sunday : 9 am 
Tuesday : 6 pm (New time) Few spots left. 
Thursday : 9 am  Available spots 

The Online Registration Links  
are available on our website 

Solemnity of  
The Most Sacred Heart  

of Jesus 
Friday, June 11 at 6 pm. 

The Online Registration Link for this Mass 
will be sent out via email on  

Tuesday, June 8. 

Mass will be Live-Streamed. 

http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com/
http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg


Options to donate 
 

Information & links are also available on our website.  
 

E-Transfer to email: sacredheart@rcdvictoria.org 

Pre-Authorized Debit: Automatic Debit (PAD)  

Canada Helps: Online through Canada Helps  

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

June 6, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here is the link to the latest Fr. Alfie's Table, 
featuring Frittata!  

https://youtu.be/Cbvc5LyISM8 

Warning: Scams 
 

Before you give money to anyone or any organization; stop 
and talk to a trusted friend or relative to determine the au-
thenticity, appropriateness, and validity of the request, or call 
the Diocesan Finance Office 250-479-1331. 
 

If you feel that you have been the victim of a financial scam, 
you are encouraged to make a report to the police. 
 

Please see the BC government website for a list of 
common scams and some resources: 
 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-
supports/seniors/financial-legalmatters/scams-and-
fraud 

Pastor    Fr. Alfredo Monacelli 
     amonacelli@rcdvictoria.org 
 

Korean Pastor  Fr. Robert Ryu 
     youngjinryu0758@gmail.com 
 

Polish Pastor  Fr. Jozef Kobos, SDS 
 

Syro-Malabar Pastor Fr. Sajy Chakkittamuriyil 
     frsajy@gmail.com 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant 

Katherene Newton: sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Coordinator of Religious Ed for Children: 

Lidia Moodie: religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Live-Streamed Mass (Saturdays) 
Alternating with St. Joseph the Worker Parish 

4 pm (Sacred Heart Parish) 
6 pm (St. Joseph the Worker Parish) 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg 

 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611  Fax: 250.479.9350 
 

~ + ~ 
Website   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 
 

E-mail   sacredheart@rcdvictoria.org 
 

Office Hours:  9:30am to 3:00pm (Tue - Fri) 
 

Hospital Chaplain: 250.889.3761 

Mass: with the Bishop Live-Streamed 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne 
 

Sunday   10:00 am 
Monday to Friday   7:00 pm 

 
 
 
 

For all Responsible Ministry and  
Safe Environment information and forms 

 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry 

Retreat for Vancouver Island youth  
 

Foundation Retreat, built on the verse from Matt 16:18 
 
 

"And I tell you, you are Peter, and on this rock I will build my 
church, and the gates of Hades will not prevail against it." 

 

Hi Everyone! 
 

We would like to remind you about an exciting youth 
event, for grades 8-12, that is coming up in just over a 
week. On June 13th, from 6 pm-9 pm, there will be a 
youth retreat on Zoom. We have two amazing speakers 
coming, who are both CCO (Catholic Christian Out-
reach) missionaries. They are excited to share about 
what it means to live your life on fire for the Lord and 
his Church. 
 

Questions? Please email: rebeccalj03@gmail.com  
 

Link to register: https://docs.google.com/forms 
d/1h6Xv1Mb8Y7h905dKi9FnNRfZdtws3EEZkUVm_
0WXwJo/edit 
 

Rebecca and Julia Jungwirth 

http://sacredheartvictoria.com/docs/PAD%20form%202020.pdf
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/47781
https://youtu.be/Cbvc5LyISM8
mailto:frsajy@gmail.com
mailto:religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry
mailto:rebeccalj03@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1h6Xv1Mb8Y7h905dKi9FnNRfZdtws3EEZkUVm_0WXwJo/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1h6Xv1Mb8Y7h905dKi9FnNRfZdtws3EEZkUVm_0WXwJo/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1h6Xv1Mb8Y7h905dKi9FnNRfZdtws3EEZkUVm_0WXwJo/edit


 

 

Diocesan News 
June 3, 2021  

Apology and Commitment  

The discovery of the remains of 215 children found at the former Kamloops Residential School shines a light on a painful 
tragedy for which words seem inadequate to express my profound sorrow. As we move through these long days of June, 
more light exposes the dark places of the residential schools era. The penetrating light of our Creator continues to search the 
hearts of all for the truth, and challenges us to a renewed commitment to listen and act.  

On behalf of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria, I apologize for the harm caused due to our complicity involved in the 
operations of the residential schools. I am committed to the process of healing, reconciliation, and education regarding this 
tragic history.  

The archival records related to the two Residential Schools (Christie and Kuper Island) that were managed by the Diocese of 
Victoria were forwarded to the Truth and Reconciliation Commission (2008-2015) and our commitment to transparency  
remains firm.  

We are committed to assist First Nations communities in the work of searching for loved ones who went missing at the  
residential schools in our Diocese.  

We are committed to help facilitate mental health and counselling support for individuals and communities in our Diocese to 
help find the peace that comes from truth and justice.  

We remember with profound sorrow the children who died and the members of their families who continue to grieve and all 
those who live with the trauma of Residential Schools. We continue to seek pathways of healing for all those on the journey 
of truth and reconciliation.  

We are all interconnected and we have a responsibility to accompany one another in the circle of life. We humbly 
acknowledge the pain of the past and we accept responsibility for the role we have played in the history of Residential 
Schools. With the help of the Creator, the path forward is hopeful as we move forward in the light of a new tomorrow.  

Sincerely,  
Most Reverend Gary Gordon  
Bishop of Victoria  

——————————–——— 
Please click here for other statements on the discovery in Kamloops: 

Bishop Gary Gordon’s Statement 

CCCB’s Statement 
——————————–——— 

As the Province has continued to fine-tune their Variance for indoor worship services, we have revised our Restart Liturgical 
Directives accordingly. To summarize the changes: attendance at weddings, baptisms and funerals is currently limited to 10 
people including the Presider. The new version is available on the diocesan website.  

FAITH FORMATION 
Registration is now open for 2021/22  

Faith Formation: Pre Sacrament (Ages 4 - 6) 
Sacramental Preparation  

(Reconciliation, First Holy Communion, Confirmation) 
Franciscan Youth Group 

Forms can be found at 
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/ 

Inquiries & completed registrations can be sent to  
religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Catholic Women’s League 

CWL June Luncheon 
Please note the change. 

Saturday, June 19 from 10 am - 12 pm 
in the courtyard. 

A time to visit and reflect. 
Contact Miriam 250-652-6252 

Eternal Rest Grant Unto them, O Lord 
and May Your Perpetual Light  

Shine Upon them. 

Kathleen Stokes 

Maria Thuan Minh Hoang 

Sacraments of Confirmation  
& Holy Communion 

Please pray for our Confirmands who will be receiving 
both the Sacraments of Confirmation & First Communion 

on June 12 and June 19, 2021. Thank you. 

Abigail, Cali, Dennis, Heather, Jenny, Jules, 
Lili, Mateo, Noah, Sean, Selena. 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/news/bishop-gordons-statement-regarding-residential-school-in-kamloops
https://www.cccb.ca/announcement/cccb-statement-regarding-discovery-at-former-kamloops-indian-residential-school/
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/news/directives-for-the-restart-of-mass
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/
mailto:religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Moodie           angelinamoodie@gmail.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan          388-3173 

C.W.L.          M Podmoroff          652-6252 

Extraordinary Ministers    B & C Gaspar         emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        B Dwyer    finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        R Perez de Tagle        kofc15445@gmail.com 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre           383-9955 

Music Director        R Oei        music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Pastoral Care Ministry      L Tan           sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 

Phone-tree Ministry          E. Olcen            477 8115 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle     proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen             477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin         rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        S Dzbik            380-6350 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short            727-2615 

Ushers (4pm)         E Olcen   ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2020 / 2021 

 

Marilyn Bojko (Chairperson) 
Vincenza Cameron 

Stan Dzbik 
Jeff Kucharski 

Catherine Minvielle 
Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Michele Ricard 
Cyrille Santos 

250-704-6808 
 

DAVID AUDY 
 

LIFETIME  WARRANTY  ON  ALL  LABOUR 
 

4019 Malton Ave 
Victoria, BC  V8X 4W1 

 

“For perfect electrical work at a great price!” 
 

info@absolutelyelectrical.com 
www.absolutelyelectrical.com 


